
 

 

 

Dear Patient, 

 

We are honored that you have chosen us as your healthcare provider.  Today we 
have exciting news regarding access to your basic health information through our 
new Patient Portal! 

As we continue in our efforts to provide our patients with the highest quality of 
care, we are constantly looking for methods of working together with you to 
ensure that you are not only aware of, but also involved in the management and 
improvement of your health.   

We are proud to inform you that our practice now offers the opportunity to use 
the power of the web to track the most important aspects of your healthcare 
through our office.  Because the Hendricks Regional Health Medical Group 
utilizes the same health record, you have the convenience of viewing your health 
information in one location.  The Patient Portal will enable you to view some of 
your personal health information easily, safely, and securely via the Internet. 

You will be given a secure User IDs and password, enabling you to access the 
Portal to view your personal and private health information.  For privacy 
purposes, please make sure you provide your e-mail address to us and do not 
share your user ID and password with anyone who you do not want to view your 
personal health information.  In addition, each family member will receive a 
unique user ID and password. 

Once activated, you will receive an e-mail with a link to the Patient Portal within 
24 hours.  If you do not receive an e-mail within 24 hours please check your 
spam box before contacting the office.   

Begin today to take an active role in managing your healthcare! 

Yours truly, 

 

Physicians and staff of Hendricks Regional Health Medical Group 

 


